
Goverment Oversight Committee 

Chair Shane Wilkin and the Committee  
 
 
Dear Chair Wilkin and the Committee, 
 
I would like to testify in support of HB227, Constitutional Carry. I feel this is needed to affirm our 
Second Amendment liberties. Please enter my testimony in the official record. 
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas O. Fraley 
4701 Holly Ave  
Middletown, OH 45044-5314 
 


